

## **REDFORD UNION SCHOOLS, DISTRICT NO. 1**

17715 Brady Street, Redford Twp., Michigan 48240 Telephone (313) 242-6000 | Fax (313) 242-6025

Website: www.redfordu.k12.mi.us

November 4, 2024

Dear Parents, Families, & Staff,

I want to make sure you know there is an important millage renewal on the Tuesday, Nov. 5th ballot. Renewing the Wayne County Regional Enhancement Millage would help many local school districts, including Redford Union, continue providing a world-class education to our students. Specifically, renewing the millage would continue to allow local schools to:

- Expand career-technical programs that help students compete for in-demand, high-wage jobs, whether our students pursue skilled-trades careers or a college degree;
- Help us attract and retain the best teachers, reduce class sizes, and equip our classrooms with tools proven to improve learning;
- Provide educational opportunities for all learners, enhance special education services, and strengthen school safety for all Wayne County student; and
- Support mental health and counseling services for all Wayne County students.

If approved, **100**% of **millage renewal funding** will go **directly to all local Wayne County districts** like ours. This renewal allows all districts across the county to use millage funding for their own unique needs. This millage renewal also includes strong accountability and transparency measures to ensure it produces <u>results</u> for our students.

If you have any **questions or would like to learn more** about the Wayne County Regional Enhancement Millage Renewal, **please visit** <u>resa.net/millage</u>. **The proposal will be located near the end of your ballot.** So, please be sure to turn your ballot over. Thank you for exercising your right to vote on Tuesday, Nov. 5th.

Sincerely,

Superintendent